
Letter from the Director
Happy Halloween!!!
Well as we start the
month we can say
with confidence this
could be the year!!
The Cubs...Yes the
Cubs are making a
push to the world
series! 
Just like the Cubs over
the last few years, we
here at Bickford have
been working to build
a winning team!
With all that effort we
have been working to
one purpose! To
Enrich Happiness.
Many may think this is
just a company
slogan, or a marketing
gimmick, but to us it
is at the core of what
we do!
 

Building  and
maintaining a great
team is a constant
struggle, but with
great challanges there
comes great rewards.
For all that call
Bickford home we owe
you the best, for all
who have a family
member here we owe
you peace of mind. 
Continue to help us on
our journey by taking
part in our Happiness
Checks!
If you are not already
signed up, or said no
to begin with, I ask
that you reconsider
and help us to keep
moving forward!
Thank you for being a
part of the Bickford
Family!!
Bob
 

Rockford
September's Family Nights

Octoberfest, Tuesday, Oct. 4
Dinner at 5, entertainment at 6:15

Please make your reservations by Oct. 2

Family Chili Cook-off
Tuesday, Oct. 18th

Reservations due Oct. 15th

Fall Festival for the kids
Saturday, Oct. 29th

 Pictured left: Residents doing a Paint & Sip

Join us for some fun!
Fall Festival We need your particpation!

On Saturday, Oct.
29th from 2-4 we will
be hosting a fall
festival for the
grandkids. We will be
having trick or
treating around the
building, a jump
house, photo booth
and more. Make sure
you bring the kids.

We would like to get a
count, if you could
sign up in the black
book if you want to
come.No reservations
are needed just
appreciated. If your
loved one wants to
participate in the
trick or treating you
can purchase the
candy or purchase it
from Kris.

   Calling all Cooks!
On Tuesday, Oct. 18th
we will be having a
chili cook-off. We are
looking for family
members to
participate. All you
have to do is make a
crock pot of your
favorite chili. During
the evening meal on
the 18th we will have
residents/staff and
family members will
sample the chilis and
vote which one they
like. Come join the
friendly competion.
Sign up in the black
book if you would like
to particpate.
Pictured left: See
nurse for details.

October is Family    
History Month.
I am looking for
resident's stories of
their families. This
could be a story of
their parents, their
journal to the U.S., or
stories of your
family. It can be done
in the form of a story
or family tree. Many
of our residents came
to the U.S. as
children, we would
like to hear about
their journey. Every
family has a unique
family story. I would
like to have them by
Oct. 11 so we can
display them in the
lobby. See Kris for
questions.

October
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8:00 out for breakfast
10:15 Bible study/
Bickford Store open
1:30 Exercise
3:00 Happy Hour

October birthdays
1st Judy G.
2nd Kris (staff)
10th Chuck S.
12th Sam V.
14th Norma M.
 

Birthdays cont'
26th Cleta
31st Bob W.

10:00 UNO
2:00 Bingo
6:00 Movie

TBD Catholic
communion
1:30 Church
2:15 UNO
6:00 Movie

9:15 Exercise
10:15 bible study/
Bickford store open
1:30 Walk in the park
3:00 Trivia

9:15 Stretch
10:15 Poker/
Left,Center, Right
1:15 Dog visits/Bank
2:00 Dominoes/
Pinochle
3:15 Bell choir
6:15 Entertainment

9:15 Exercise
10:30 Leave for White
Pines
3:00 Pinochle
6:00 Bingo
 

9:15 Stretch
10:15 Current Events
1:15 Sing A Long
2:00 Seminar-Healthy
Aging by Transitions
3:00 UNO

9:15 Stretch
10:15 Bible study/
Bickford Store open
1:30 Pictionary
3:00 Happy Hour

10:00 UNO
2:00 Bingo
6:00 Movie

TBD Catholic
communion
1:30 Church
2:15 UNO
6:00 Movie

9:15 Exercise
10:15 bible study/
Bickford store open
1:30 Salvation Army
3:00 Trivia

9:00 Nails by Deb
9:15 Stretch
10:15 Poker/
Left,center,right
2:00 Creative
expressions/Pinochle
3:15 Bell choir

Family History Day
9:15 Exercise
10:30 Leave for Lake
Geneva
3:00 Pinochle
6:00 Bingo

9:15 Stretch
10:15 Current Events
1:15 Sing A Long
2:00 UNO
3:30 Men's group

9:15 Stretch
10:15 Bible study/
Bickford Store open
1:30 Hang Man
3:00 Happy Hour

10:00 UNO
2:00 Bingo
6:00 Movie

TBD Catholic
communion
1:30 Church
2:15 UNO
6:00 Movie

9:15 Exercise
10:15 bible study/
Bickford store open
1:30 Walk in the park
3:00 Trivia

9:15 Stretch
10:15 Poker/
Left,center,right
1:15 bank here
2:00 Dominoes/
Pinochle
3:15 Bell choir
5:00 Family cookoff

9:00 Foot doc. here
9:15 Exercise
10:15 "coffee" hour
11:30 Leave for lunch
in the park
3:00 Pinochle
6:00 Bingo

No stretch
10:15 Current Events
1:15 Sing A Long
2:00 Seminar-Eating &
exercise for a healthy
lifestyle
3:00 UNO

9:15 Exercise
10:15 Bible study/
Bickford Store open
1:30 Hang Man
3:00 Happy Hour

10:00 UNO
2:00 Bingo
6:00 Movie

TBD Catholic
communion
1:30 Church
2:15 UNO
6:00 Movie

9:15 Exercise
10:15 bible study/
Bickford store open
TBD outing to see the
movie "Queen of
Katwe"
3:00 Trivia

9:15 Stretch
10:15 Poker/
Left,center,right
2:00 Creative
expressions/Pinochle
3:15 Bell choir

9:15 Exercise
10:15 "coffee" hour
2:00 Birthday party
3:00 Pinochle
6:00 Bingo

9:15 Stretch
10:15 Current Events
1:15 Sing A Long
2:00 UNO
3:30 Women's group

1

2 3 4 5 6 7 8

9 10 11 12 13 14 15

16 17 18 19 20 21 22

23 24 25 26 27

10:00 Bingo
2:00-4:00
Fall Festival
6:00 Movie

28 29

30 31

TBD Catholic
communion
1:30 Church
2:15 UNO
6:00 Movie

Halloween
9:15 Exercise
10:15 bible study/
Bickford store open
2:00 Halloween party
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